
Welcome to Gulf Star
I would like to personally offer you a warm welcome to Gulf Star Sports, and 
thank you for taking the time to read this message. 

Gulf Star Sports are extremely excited to be returning to DISD in 2021 to run 
an all new Co-Curricular program, which is available to  from May onwards 
(starting with Primary School). This is also an exciting opportunity for me, as I 
will be returning to the venue where I played a key role in successfully 
launching the CCA programs back in 2019. I am always happy to assist parents 
and will be contactable on my email address - jacob@gulfstarsports.com

Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time.

Kind regards,

Jacob Katinji 
Senior Operations 
Mobile: 050 4113471


